
OPEN TO CHILDREN WHO WILL TURN 5 BY AUGUST 1, 2025
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Fairview Park city School district

The Fairview Park City School District is
excited to announce Kindergarten
Registration is now open for the 
CLASS OF 2038!

Why choose the 
fairview park city schools?
Why choose the 
fairview park city schools?
The district offers full-day, tuition-free
Kindergarten for all families living in Fairview Park.
Our Early Education programs provide children with
a strong academic and social-emotional
foundation and the development of key student
skill sets.

In September 2024, the Fairview Park City School
District earned an overall five-star rating on the
Ohio Department of Education and Workforce
State Report Card for the second consecutive year.
We were one of 68 school districts, out of 607, that
earned this overall five-star rating.

Our schools feature newer facilities for students to
learn and grow. Our staff is dedicated to helping all
children succeed through a rigorous curriculum
with integrated technology use. Students will enjoy
an inclusive and supportive educational
experience with lower student-to-teacher ratios
where all students feel safe, valued, and respected.

Register your incoming Kindergarten student by
April 16, 2025, and you will receive a special
invitation to our official Kindergarten Round-Up
event on May 8th!

Want to know more?Want to know more?
We encourage you to schedule a visit at 
Gilles-Sweet Elementary to experience more.
Please call the main office at (440) 356-3525 and
we would be happy to schedule your visit.

REGISTER TODAY!REGISTER TODAY!

Fill out forms and
complete registration

by april 25!

STEP 3:STEP 3:

Start ONLINE
REGISTRATION by

scanning the QR code

STEP 1:STEP 1: STEP 2:STEP 2:

download documents
and forms needed
for registration

Questions? contact us at (440) 356-3525 or email us at communications@fairview.k12.oh.us


